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Boba Direct Recalls BD Flavored Powders for Milk Allergen 
 
(JUNEAU, AK) – Boba Direct is recalling its flavored powders because the label 
does not declare milk, a known allergen.  People who have an allergy or 
sensitivity to milk run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if 
they consume these products. 
 
Product Description Package Distribution 

Almond, Avocado, Banana, 
Blueberry, Café Latte, Cherry, 

Chocolate, Coconut, Honeydew, 
Lavender, Lychee, Mango,     

Matcha Green Tea, Milk Tea, 
Passionfruit, Peppermint, 

Pineapple, Red Bean, Strawberry, 
Taro, Vanilla, and Watermelon 

2.2 pound 
plastic bags 

Dec. 26, 2012 to 
Jan. 4, 2013 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were distributed in Alaska. To date, 
no illnesses have been reported in the state. 
 
Consumers who may have purchased the affected product should return it to 
the place of purchase or destroy it.  Consumers looking for additional 
information can contact Boba Direct at 1-866-487-2622 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 
p.m. CDT.  
 
More information can be found at: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm335717.htm?source=govdelivery. 
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html.   
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